On Fri, Dec 4, 2015 at 7:12 AM, beattym < beatty22939@gmail.com> wrote:

Notes from the Roundtable meeting last night are below. The flyers mentioned below were also handed out.

Troop 714 also won the Foothills District "Spirit Stick" (not sure of proper name) for best Roundtable attendance for the year 2015. Congrats to our Troop!

YiS,	
Mike Beatty	

- Units please provide nominations for Good Egg awards see flyer on http://www.foothillsbsa.org/
- ❖ 28th Foothills Banquet will be held February 5, 2016.see flyer on http://www.foothillsbsa.org/
- Units please provide nominations for Silver Beaver and District Award of Merit
- University of Scouting will be January 23, 2016 adults and scouts please sign up
- 4 new scouting units started in south cobb in under-served areas
- Atlanta Braves are good neighbors to the AAC location financial and volunteer assistance to AAC at an all-time high
- Ceremonies are an important part of scouting to recognize scouts (and adults). Units encouraged to be creative and "mix it up" with different props and scripts to keep things interesting and engaging.
- Units are starting to transition from Troopmaster to Scout Book as database for tracking scout records.. Visit: https://www.scoutbook.com/ to get started. Be sure to back-check the troopmaster records after file transfer since some leaders have noticed that all records may not come over in the transfer.
- ❖ Winter camp is almost full but still room sign up today
- Campout 100 is shaping up to be a great event. Please sign up
